
 It’s hard to be-
lieve that March is 
here and the school 
year will soon be com-
ing to an end.  Some 
year end activities 
are still up in the air 
due to COVID.  
 We do know 
the soup/chili cookoff 
& auction will be held 
in the fall this year.  
More information at 
the beginning of next 
school year.  We are 
trying to come up 
with an outdoor, safe 
alternative way to 
hold graduation for 
Pre-kindergarteners. 
We will let you know 
as it gets closer.  

  Thank 
you to the parents 
who provided treats 
and supplies for our 
Valentine celebra-
tions last month. We 
appreciate all you do 
for your child and for 
Heartland.  

  
 Registration 
opened to the public 
on Monday, Feb. 1st.  
We still have just a 
few openings in each 
class.  Thank you if 
you have referred 
someone in the past 
or present.   

   
  

 Heartland will 
be closed on Friday, 
April 2nd and Mon-
day, April 5th for 
spring break.  As 
stated in the parent 
manual, both are full 
tuition weeks.   

    . Did you know our 
faculty takes part in 
at least 10 hours of 
early childhood train-
ings each year?  This 
is in addition to CPR/
First Aid,  Mandatory 
Child Abuse reporting  

and Universal Precau-
tions. All of this is in 
addition to teachers 
degrees, certifica-
tions/credentials. Ed-
ucated teachers are 
very important to 
Heartland and that’s 

one of the reasons we 
are a premier pre-
school.  
 

    
  

Did You Know? 

      Happy St. Patrick’s Day  
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Upcoming Events 

 
☺ April 2—April 5 Closed 

Spring Break 

 

 


